
 
Notice of Quorum 

ST. VRAIN LAKES METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NOS. 1-4 
 

https://www.stvrainmd.live/ 
 
 

It is anticipated that a quorum of the Boards of Directors of the St. Vrain Lakes Metropolitan 
District Nos. 1-4 may be in attendance at a community meeting on Thursday, February 6th, 2025, 
at 6:00 p.m.  If a quorum is achieved, no deliberations will be conducted by the Boards of Directors 
during this informational gathering.  
 
 
   

 


